
From: Alex Docherty  

Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 3:51 PM 

To: Stephen Baugh; Tobi Elliott; tpetersen@islandstrust.bc.ca; Mikaila 
Lironi 

Subject: Regarding Application Number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

As land owners on Scottie Bay Lasqueti, I would like my opinion to be included as 
support and form part of the official record regarding application number LA-RZ-2023.1-
LTC. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Alex Docherty 


